
UPCOMING EVENTS
Eastwood Youth - Digging Deeper 

Sunday Mornings from 9:30-10:15 AM

Join us as we study the book The Cross Centered Life. We will 
meet every week in the mezz (above the gym). All students in Jr. 
and Sr. High are encouraged to attend. Please bring your Bible. 
If you do not have a Bible, one will be provided for you.


Eastwood Youth - Jr. and Sr. High

Thursdays from 7:00-8:30 PM

We are starting fresh this fall! We have taken what we learned 
from last year and changed things up a bit. So, whether you are a 
regular attendee or a newcomer, please feel free to join us.  


Child Protection Class

Saturday, September 16, at 10:00 AM

If you are serving in children’s ministry (or would consider 
serving in the next year) and have not taken this class in the last 
12 months, please sign up to attend.  


Sign up at the Welcome Centre on Sunday morning.  


Women’s Bible Study

Wednesday, September 27, 7:00-8:30 PM

Join us for our fall Bible study. Our fall session will run from 
September 27 until December 6. We will meet every Wednesday 
as we study a book called Identity Theft. 


A downloadable version of this book is available free via 
www.thegospelcoalition.org/landing/identity-theft-landing-
page. Alternatively, you may purchase your own paper copy. We 
will not be ordering books this time, but we are happy to help 
you with the free download if needed. 


To attend, sign up at the Welcome Centre on Sunday morning.


THIS WEEK
Sunday, September 10


Digging Deeper 9:30-10:15 AM

Worship Service 10:30 AM


Tuesday, September 12

Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM


Thursday, September 14

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM

Eastwood Youth 7:00-8:30 PM


Saturday, September 16

Free Clothing 9:30-11:00 AM


Child Protection Class 10:00 AM


Sunday, September 17

Digging Deeper 9:30-10:15 AM


Worship Service 10:30 AM 


Office Hours This Week

Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM-3:00 PM


Closed Friday 


*Sound Panel Installation* 

 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 


Saturday, October 14

 We have a new installation date for our sound system panels. 

This is a big project and will take a full day to complete. We will 
need many volunteers throughout the day to make this happen. 


Please let us know if you are able to help 

by registering ahead of time. 


To volunteer, register at the Welcome Centre or via the link

 in the e-News. If you are unable to commit to the entire day, 

whatever time you can give will be helpful. 


